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August 19, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
We are pleased to announce that we will be returning to the University at Buffalo this 
year for a campus tour and program overview with our senior students. The tour is 
scheduled for Thursday, October 3rd, 2019. Seniors will be departing the High School at 
approximately 8:30am and returning at approximately 2:00pm. Please be sure to send 
your child with money to purchase lunch as they will have the opportunity to eat inside 
the University at Buffalo’s student union.  
 
Historically, this has been a wonderful opportunity for our students, especially those that 
are considering applying to the University at Buffalo for Fall 2020 admission. 
 
If your son or daughter is interested in attending the UB Campus Tour, please return the 
signed permission slip below to the Guidance Office no later than Friday, September 20, 
2019. The maximum number of participants allowed to attend this event is 80 students, 
and reservations will be taken at a first-come first-serve basis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lewiston-Porter High School  
Guidance Department  
 
 

 
UB Campus Tour                                                           MANDATORY INFORMATION: 
 
Student Name: ______________________________________   DOB: ___________ 
 
Student E-Mail Address:_________________________________________________ 
 
My son/daughter _______________________________________________ has my 
permission to attend the University at Buffalo campus tour on Thursday, October 3, 
2019.   
 
Parent Signature _____________________________________ Date: _____________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
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